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State of Florida 

Juhlir~mrtr~ C!Iotttnti1mion 
CAPITAL C IRCLE O FFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK B OULEVAIW 

T ALLAHASSEE, F LORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July3 1, 2013 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Bart Fletcher, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Accounting and Finance 

RE: Docket No. 130055-WS Application for approval of transfer of LP Utilities 
Corporation's water and wastewater systems and Ce1tificate Nos. 620-Wand 533-S, 
to LP Waterworks, Inc., in Highlands County. 

Please incorporate the attached e-mail dated July 31 , 2013 into the docket fi le. 

_. 
:0 w 

'--
['T! 

r.· c:: (") 
0 r- ;n 

n ::: w ,.-
• ::::: ----.-
("11 - I. 

:::t: <.f) 
. .., 

-o '-" 
A<.,-; ...,... _.... 

C • 
N ::z:: , __ 

&- ' ' -
CP c· 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUL 31, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 04408-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Bart Fletcher 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Bart Fletcher 
Wednesday, Ju ly 31, 2013 12:17 PM 
James McRoy 
Marshall Willis; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks (CBulecza@PSC.STATE.FL.US); Andrew Maurey; 
Todd Brown; Lydia Roberts; Shannon Hudson (SHudson@PSC.STATE.FL.US); Patti Daniel; 
Paul Vickery 
LP Transfer- Docket No. 130055-WS 

High 

The recommendation for the above-referenced docket scheduled to be filed tomorrow will not be filed now. The parties 
want staff to hold off another month see e-mails below. 

From: John Lovelette [mailto:jlovelette@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 12:10 PM 
To: Bart Fletcher 
Cc: Carl Smith 
Subject: RE: LP Transfer 
Importance: High 

Bart: 

I spoke with Carl Smith this morning. LP Utilities and LP Waterworks are in the process of resolving some 
issues with the Rate Base and LP Utilities is in agreement with LP Waterworks to hold off on the submittal to 
the Commission while this issue is resolved. 

John H. Lovelette 
LP Utilities, Corp. 

------------- --
From: csmith@uswatercorp.net 
Date: Wed, 31 Jul 2013 12:00:13 -0400 
Subject: LP Transfer 
To: BFietche@psc.state.fl.us; jlovelette@hotmail.com 
CC: vpenick@uswatercorp.net; csmith@uswatercorp.net 

Bart, in discussion with the Shareholders of LP Waterworks, Inc. we are requesting to hold off on the submittal 
to t he Commission for one mont h while we discuss further with LP Utilities. John, we are in hopes that you as 
the representative of LP Utilit ies would email Bart and state you are also in agreement while we work this 
issue out. 

Please let Bart and I know as soon as possible. 

Carl Smith 
US W<Jter Serv1ces Corporation 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
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New Port Richey, FL 34652 
Toll Free: 866.753.8292 
Cell: 727.835.9522 
Fax: 727. 849.5467 
www .uswatercorp.com 
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